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Tiana Toups (adpce.ad)

From: Juarez, Paul (he/him/his) <Juarez.Paul@epa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 11:49 AM
To: Todd Pedersen
Cc: Herrera, Esteban; Alan York (adpce.ad); Gregory Becker
Subject: RE: Notice of Potential Violation and Opportunity to Confer- Benton Utilities AR0036498

Yes, I will send out an invitation to the meeting.  
 
Paul Juarez (R6 ECD-WA)  
Water Enforcement Branch 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
1201 Elm Street, Suite 500 
Dallas, TX 75270-2102 
ph. 214-665-7247 
juarez.paul@epa.gov 

 
 

From: Todd Pedersen  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 11:33 AM 
To: Juarez, Paul (he/him/his)  
Cc: Herrera, Esteban ; Alan York (adpce.ad) ; Gregory Becker  
Subject: RE: Notice of Potential Violation and Opportunity to Confer- Benton Utilities AR0036498 
 
Tuesday June 6th at 10:00 am works for me. Will you be sending a meeting invite out? 
 
Todd Pedersen, General Manager 
Benton Utilities 
Office: (501) 776-5984 
 
From: Juarez, Paul (he/him/his) <Juarez.Paul@epa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 9:29 AM 
To: Todd Pedersen <tpedersen@bentonutilities.com> 
Cc: Herrera, Esteban <Herrera.Esteban@epa.gov>; Alan York (adpce.ad) <alan.york@adeq.state.ar.us>; Gregory Becker 
<gbecker@bentonutilities.com> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Potential Violation and Opportunity to Confer- Benton Utilities AR0036498 
 
Good morning Mr. Pedersen- 
 
Thank you for reaching out. Unfortunately I will be out this afternoon and all day June 2nd. 
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Could we do June 5th or 6th? My schedule is wide open.  
 
How does Tuesday at 10am June 6th work for you? 
 
We use Microsoft TEAMS for our conference calls.  
 
Hopefully, that would be sufficient for you and your staff. We look forward to hearing back from you.  
 
Paul Juarez (R6 ECD-WA)  
Water Enforcement Branch 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
1201 Elm Street, Suite 500 
Dallas, TX 75270-2102 
ph. 214-665-7247 
juarez.paul@epa.gov 

 
 

From: Todd Pedersen <tpedersen@bentonutilities.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 9:23 AM 
To: Juarez, Paul (he/him/his) <Juarez.Paul@epa.gov> 
Cc: Herrera, Esteban <Herrera.Esteban@epa.gov>; Alan York (adpce.ad) <alan.york@adeq.state.ar.us>; Gregory Becker 
<gbecker@bentonutilities.com> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Potential Violation and Opportunity to Confer- Benton Utilities AR0036498 
 
Paul we would like to setup a time to discuss these violations. Benton is available at anytime 
on the following dates: June 2nd, June 5th, and June 6th.  
 
Todd Pedersen, General Manager 
Benton Utilities 
Office: (501) 776-5984 
 
From: Juarez, Paul (he/him/his) <Juarez.Paul@epa.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 2:04 PM 
To: Todd Pedersen <tpedersen@bentonutilities.com> 
Cc: Herrera, Esteban <Herrera.Esteban@epa.gov>; Alan York (adpce.ad) <alan.york@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: Notice of Potential Violation and Opportunity to Confer- Benton Utilities AR0036498 
 
 
 
Paul Juarez (R6 ECD-WA)  
Water Enforcement Branch 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
1201 Elm Street, Suite 500 
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Dallas, TX 75270-2102 
ph. 214-665-7247 
juarez.paul@epa.gov 

 
 


